
As we welcome 2025, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the
community we serve. At PASC, our mission is to improve In-Home Supportive
Services (IHSS), support independence, and enhance the quality of life for all
who receive and provide In-Home Supportive Services. We look forward to

another year of empowering you to thrive.
Stay Connected!

Visit our website at www.pascla.org for more details on these events and
updates. Wishing you a joyful and prosperous new year!

PASC’s Board Member Dulce Garcia, and Interim
Executive Director Luis Bravo recently attended
Senator Menjivar’s Holiday Party, representing PASC
and fostering connections within the community. We
are proud to have leaders like Dulce advocating for the
needs of IHSS consumers and providers during this
festive season.
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PASC at the 
Abilities Expo

PASC Open House – Save the Date!

Save the date! PASC will
have a booth at the

upcoming Abilities Expo
from March 7-9, 2025, at
booth #327, across from
CALIF. Stop by to learn

about our services, connect
with staff, and discover new
resources for the aging and

disability community.

Mark your calendars for the PASC Open House
April 21, 2025! This event will be a wonderful
opportunity to celebrate our community and
recognize outstanding contributions. During
the event, we will honor:

Caregiver of the Year
Recipient Advocate of the Year
Recipient of the Year

Nominations will open soon as part of the
Open House registration process. Stay tuned
for more details!

www.pascla.org

https://www.pascla.org/

